
HUDSON-MOHAWK SECTION 

Mercedes-Benz Club of America  

“HOLIDAY PARTY” 
 

FOOD FUN FRIENDSHIP AND FESTIVITY 

What more can you ask?  The HUDMO Holiday Party, held on December 5, 2015, at the Marriott on Wolf 

Road in Albany, was all that and more.  The State Room was beautifully decorated as were all participants.  

A slide show, artfully produced and arranged by Board Member and Chief Photographer Kirk Daniels, 

highlighted the club’s 2015 activities. for this year.   
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Our Hudson Mohawk Mer-

cedes Benz Club was hon-

ored to have Ernie Fancy, 

Northeast Regional Director 

of the MBCA attend our 

gathering.  We look to Ernie 

to get the new information 

from our national sponsor.  

He talked about the upcom-

ing national Premier Event 

of the MBCA, Starfest 

2016, which will take place 

in Connecticut and is hosted 

by Mohegan Sun August 3-

6, 2016.   

.  Our club plans to have a large presence at the event, and an entire page of 

this newsletter is dedicated to information about the events at Starfest 2016.   

Consider attending this event which is held annually all over the country 

and will be practically in our backyard this year. Ernie also surprised our 

Vice President, Chuck Tremarchi, with the Member of the Year Award giv-

en by MBCA to the outstanding member of our HUDMO Section.  Congrat-

ulations Chuck.  You work hard to make our club outstanding! 
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Getting ready for the rally 

Dinner at Swiss Hutte five star restaurant 

Saundra Griffin, Membership Chair, hosted the party and was happy to introduce representatives from 

Dress for Success Jennifer Stoner and Jessica De Jesus.  Both explained that their non-profit helps “to 

promote the economic independence of disadvantaged women by providing professional 

attire, a network of support and the career development tools including interview skills, 

career training, job retention services, and career advancement to help women thrive in 

work and in life.”  They are located at 333 Sheridan Avenue, Albany 12206 and may be contacted at 

518-463-3175 or by emailing Jennifer at www.dressforsuccess.org .  They are in need of volunteers to 

work in the boutique and donations of business attire. Their next Donation Days are Saturday, January  

12 and 26, 2016, between 9 a.m. and 12 p.m.   All are invited to go to their website for more information 

or to talk to Jennifer directly. 

http://www.dressforsuccess.org


 

Jim Wright, our HUDMO President, was an important 

speaker at the party and talked about future activities 

planned for us in 2016.  He introduced the Board members, 

gave them each a personal gift, and urged all members to 

attend the Board meetings. 

Jim gave The Presi-

dent’s Awards to Bob 

McShane and  Vickie 

Parker for outstanding 

contributions to our 

club. 



 

 

The festivities included several raffle draw-

ings for some nice Mercedes merchandise.  

There were also two drawings for the La-

dies of Mercedes who contributed purses 

and/or money to Dress for Success.   

And a good time was 

had by all …..and to 

all…….. a  

HAPPY  

HOLIDAYS!  

So Santa was good to quite a few of 

our members.   



National Board Members November 14, 2015 Marriott Hotel Burlington Massachusetts   



 




